
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Community Assistance applications now open! 
 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise that applications for 
community assistance are now open, and will close on 31st March  
for all events to be held from 1st July 2025 to 30th June 2026.  
 
Applications will be considered for in-kind support, infrastructure 
grants or sponsorship requests. 
 
The Community Assistance package including application forms, 
guidelines and reporting requirements are available on Councils 
website, or alternatively please contact Council for a copy.  
 
If you have any questions regarding Council’s Community 
Assistance, please contact Renee Bester, Director of Corporate 
Services by phone (07) 4079 9090 or email 
renee.bester@etheirdge.qld.gov.au.   
 
 
Mark Watt 
Chief Executive Officer 
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